PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

Date: 20.2.2020

A meeting of the Committee constituted by the Vice Chancellor thoroughly examined various issues relating to improve academic quality of PURC Muktsar was held, where, besides others issues, it was decided that in the case of change of examination centres and subsequently issuing of roll numbers to the students be done only after the approval of the Director PURC Muktsar. This be followed for other P.U. Regional Centres.

Dean of University Instruction

D.R. Exams

Copy to:

- 1. Director, PURC Muktsar
- 2. Director, PURC Hoshiarpur
- 3. Director, PURC Ludhiana